Suggested City Executive Board response to the recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee on Recycling 
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	1. That every effort is made to fund recycling incentive campaigns beyond October 2018, when grant funding for the Blue Bin Recycling League comes to an end.
	Y
	The Blue Bin Recycling League is doing excellent work in encouraging recycling in Oxford. I’d like to put on record my thanks to the staff team running the scheme. It is too early to say whether or not the City Council will be able to continue this project when Government funding ends. 

“But I would expect recycling incentive schemes to be part of the mix in the refuse and recycling services the City Council provides. But we need to learn the lessons by a careful appraisal of the Blue Bin League’s successes and any failures. 

“We will then have to determine what money might be available and how best it could be used. The City Council should be guided in that by our continued determination to increase recycling and reduce waste.









